
Parents/Guardians of 6th Grade Students,
For those who have not provided their student’s Meningococcal and Tdap vaccine record to the clinic or any other missing vaccines, time is running out.  Be reminded that the record is needed before the end of this 2021-2022 school year.  Please do not let this go undone.  The consequence is that student’s whose records have not been received and added to the clinic database will not be able to begin school in the Fall.  Keep in mind that the LOMS clinic is not in operation nor is it staffed in the Summer. 
Records can be emailed to clinic.loms@fortbendisd.com or directly to the School Nurse, Edith Bryant-Hayes, BSN, RN (edith.bryanthayes@fortbendisd.com).  They can also be faxed to 281-634-3579.
Procrastination is the bad habit of putting off until the day after tomorrow what should have been done the day before yesterday.
Napoleon Hill





A perfect method for adding drama to life is to wait until the deadline looms large.
Alyce P Cornyn-Selby








Don’t dely.  Do it today.    There’s no time like the present.
